EAST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984

The East Sussex (C718 Mill Road, Hailsham)
 (Revocation of Derestriction) Order 202*

NOTICE is hereby given that East Sussex County Council propose to make an Order under the relevant sections of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, and of all other enabling powers. The overall effect of this Order would be to revoke the derestriction Order (national speed limit of 60mph), this would then automatically revert to restricted road status (30 mph) by virtue of the provision of a system of street lighting along the following length of road;

Revocation of Derestriction 
C718 Mill Road - from a point 13.5 metres north of the entrance to Lion House Caravan Park, northwards then north-eastwards for a distance of approximately 140 metres.

A copy of the proposed Order, plan showing the length of road and a statement of the County Council’s reasons for proposing the Order along with a copy of the Order being revoked, can be viewed in Reception, East Sussex County Council, County Hall, St Anne’s Crescent, Lewes Monday to Friday between 9am to 4pm, and online at https://consultation.eastsussex.gov.uk/economy-transport-environment/mill-road-hailsham-tro

Any person wishing to make an objection or other representation concerning this proposal must do so in writing, together with the grounds on which it is made, to East Sussex County Council, Communities Economy & Transport, Parking, B Floor, County Hall, St Anne’s Crescent, Lewes BN7 1UE or by email to TROS@eastsussex.gov.uk quoting reference TRO/465 to arrive no later than 8 July 2022.

If you have any questions, require further information or would like paper copies of the proposals telephone Transport Development Control on 0345 60 80 193 or email DevelopmentControl. Transport@eastsussex.gov.uk.



Philip Baker, Assistant Chief Executive
Governance Services Department, County Hall, Lewes, East Sussex BN7 1UE
17 June 2022
